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Las Vegas, Nevada—January 10, 2012 — IM2, the Italian manufacturer 

whose high performance home theater projectors are known worldwide for 

their pristine video resolution and stunning aesthetic design, takes the visual 

experience to the next level at the 2012 CES, with the introduction of the 

M.150, the convergence of light, beauty and technology. This system is the 

result of years of intense research and passion offering a new concept of 

integrating entertainment with interior design. 

The concept is simple—inspire creativity and add vitality to the home by 

painting with light and images. Whether it’s personal photographs, art, 

mood lighting, or movies, this system delivers stunning visual pleasure, to 

ignite the senses.  As the world’s first 3D active LED video interior design 

system, this is a one-of-kind solution for discerning customers who desire a 

unique way to enhance the beauty of their home with a window of light 

created with cutting-edge projection technology. 

“When quality is combined with unparalleled technology and design, it 

harmoniously creates a visual experience that can be described only as 

fine art,” said Alberto Fabiano, Executive Vice President of SIM2 USA. “This 

system is a defining direction for the New Year. SIM2 is offering a product 

that transcends traditional home cinema, and provides a unique visual 

solution to ‘video furnish’ one’s home with light.” 

SIM2 Introduces M.150 - The 
Convergence of Light, Beauty 
and Technology 

World’s first LED 3D active projection system dedicated 

to enhancing your interior design project. 

Founded in 1995, SIM2 is an 
Italian electronics industry that 
designs, manufactures and 
supplies award winning cinema 
and home theater DLP®-based 
projectors, as well as high-
performance large screen 
systems (for control rooms, 
information, communication, 
and simulation). In a world 
dominated by large 
multinational corporations, 
SIM2 is a company that, 
through its strong commitment 
to research (SIM2 invests over 
20% of its human resources and 
over 10% of total revenues in 
R&D activities), innovation, 
know-how and focused 
activities has been able to 
establish a remarkable global 
reputation. The company 
provides the world’s finest 
displays for different markets 
and applications, each 
representing perfection and 
state-of-the-art technology. 
The company has a world-wide 
presence with sister companies 
in Italy, Germany, UK, China, 
and USA and in over 60 
countries worldwide through 
qualified partners. 
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The M.150’s advanced DLP imaging technology allows customers to indulge 

their creative side. Whether it’s painting their homes with light and color, 

creating their own personal digital art gallery or enjoying their favorite movies 

or sports, each becomes a rich, fulfilling emotional experience at the touch of 

a button. With its generous palette of vivid color and light, the M.150 can add 

subtle visual ambiance, or create a bright, colorful reproduction of your choice 

of digital imagery.    

Fabiano concludes, “With this introduction, SIM2 is once again first to market a 

system that is not only technologically superior, but a true lifestyle 

enhancement for its owner.”  

Visit us at CES in South Hall at Booth 20806 to see the future of video interior 

design the SIM2 way! 

 

 


